
I am writing to express my disgust at the way the historic 'Oaklands' home in Warriewood has 
been allowed to fall into disrepair.

I ask you to take action on this matter. It is heritage for all of Sydney. The developer should be 
impelled to restore the building. As is, it seems a clear case of demolition by neglect. 
Comments reported in the ABC article on this matter demonstrate they have no regard for our 
heritage.

Kind regards,
Catherine Reynolds
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